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Inspection Services                                       

  Department of Urban Development


Michael J. Nugent


                                                  
 Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Manager                                                                                                                                Director

CITY OF PORTLAND

February 24, 2000

Jeannine Larochelle & Dale Weeks

182 Two Lights Road

Cape Elizabeth, ME  04107

Re:
Island Avenue

CBL:
084-P-003

Dear Ms. Larochelle & Mr. Weeks:

An evaluation of your property at Island Ave, Peaks Island on 2/18/2000 revealed that the premise fails to comply with Section 22-3b of the Code of the City of Portland.

Following is a description of the violations: Junk frylator, other debris at the rear of the building.

This is a notice of violation pursuant to Section 22-9 of the Code.  Referenced violations shall be corrected within 30 days of the date of this notice.

A re-inspection of the premises will occur on March 20, 2000 at which time compliance will be required.  Failure to comply will result in the office referring the matter to the City of Portland Corporation Counsel for legal action and possible civil penalties, as prohibited for in Section 1-15 of the Code and in Title 30-A MRSA ss 4452.  This constitutes an appealable decision pursuant to Section 22-21 of the Code.  

Please feel free to contact me at 874-8697, if you wish to discuss this matter further.

Sincerely,

Arthur Rowe

Code Enforcement Officer

